
 

20 January 2021  
 
 
Dear Parents  

Remote Education Access Survey 
  

As part of our remote learning strategy and in light of the fact that we remain unsure 
exactly how long children will continue to be educated remotely we are working hard to 
ensure we have as full an understanding of our students’ circumstances as possible. 
Therefore, further to recent communication from our pastoral team, we are asking all 
parents and carers to complete a short Trust-wide survey to help us better understand any 
issues our students might have in accessing the internet and/or using a suitable device to 
access their remote learning from home.  
 
By completing this short survey you will be helping us to allocate the most appropriate 
resources and support to all our learners and therefore help strengthen access to and 
engagement with learning wherever needed.  

  

To complete the survey, please click here or use the link shown below. We would be 
grateful if you could please complete the survey by midday on Wednesday 27 January 
2021 to help support the continued planning of high quality and ambitious remote 
education for all. 
 
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=LuLr9FO180SIVj4NhJCOuGKs6lsyhH
5ErsfbiVBfJh5UREdTOU1CV1MwWElLM1NKMEZSMUE4T1dSSi4u 

  
If you have any questions regarding the survey or would like to discuss access to technology 
in more detail, then please do contact us via email at contact@suthersschool.co.uk  
 

Yours faithfully  
 
 
 
 

Mr Andrew Pettit  
Head of School 
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